COPY
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

High Close, Wokingham, Berks.

3rd February, 1942.

Dear Mr. Griffith,

I am afraid I must worry you onceo
again in the case of the "MARI 1II" and hope that
1t will be possible for you to make an effort so
as to ensure we got the reports within the next
feow days.

You ers #io doubt aware that I passod
your previous letter on to Mr. Barwick for attention

and sincerely hope that things are now a little

easier for you.

Yours sincerely,

A.T: Griffith Baq.,
PLYMOUTH.

Iy iA'e Parni
6036,

510997 010491




